
 
 

I first met Liz Becker, President of Fourth Factor Engineering, LLC at a corporate 
meet and greet session.  After talking with her, I learned that my company should 
have a safety plan and job hazard analysis in order to more thoroughly protect our 
company and its employees.  After further discussions, I decided to go ahead and 
have a safety plan developed for Seacom LLC.  The plan developed by Fourth Factor 
Engineering, LLC was very thorough and was tailored to our business 
(Telecommunications).  It was very obvious that in-depth research had been 
performed to determine the specific requirements and potential safety concerns 
within our industry.  In addition, details were provided in how to deal with potential 
incidents that do occur and how to prevent these incidents in the future. 

Seacom LLC uses subcontractors to perform work on behalf of the company, the 
developed plan accurately reflected requirements set upon the subcontractors in a 
concise manner to present to the subcontractors. 

Overall, my experience with Fourth Factor Engineering, LLC was very favorable.  
They are highly efficient, thorough, and ethical.  I highly recommend using Fourth 
Factor Engineering, LLC for any of your safety needs. 

 

Signed: 
Sandee Ebbott 
President, Seacom LLC 


